
We are enjoying our rights and fulfilling our dreams.
Ambition, Resilience, Respect

St. Benedict's Primary School
04.04.25

School finishes at 1pm on Friday 11th April for the holiday. 
The summer term starts on Monday 28th April for all children.

Next Week

Events After-School Clubs

Monday 7th April Football Y2
Y5/6 Hockey Event 

Tuesday 8th April Y5 Gurdwara visit Art Y2
Ukelele Y5

Multisports Y2

Wednesday 9th April ESOL class
Y5 Class Assembly

Thursday 10th April Gymnastic Y2

Gardening

Friday 11th April Y3 church visit

1pm finish

School dinners

Science

Due to price rises with our providers, school dinners are going up from £2.65 to £2.70 daily, after 
the Easter holiday. School dinners will be £2.70 per day and £13.50 per week. 

Question of the week: Why are the poles so cold?

Scientist of the month: Elizabeth Magie



Dear Parents,
On Monday, 24th February, we will be launching Medical Tracker. 
There will be no more First Aid slips of paper and instead you will 
be getting an immediate email. 
Please re

fer to the chart below for details on how it will be used. 
Important 
When we start using Medical Tracker, email messages will be sent 
from donotreply@medicaltracker.co.uk. Please add this address 
to your email address books to prevent messages from being 
blocked by your SPAM/JUNK filters. 

Celebrations!

We had a great time celebrating this week in school...
Eid, Easter, Vaisakhi and Bangla New Year.
On Tuesday and Wednesday, Circus Mash gave us a 

real treat and the children loved sharing their circus 
skills with parents too. 
We hope you enjoyed the spring arts festival! It was 
great to come together as a community. 
It has been great to hear your positive feedback on 
this and we always take on board your ideas for how 
to improve further. If you have not left us any 
feedback, please scan the QR code here to do so. 

Attendance

We made the decision to close school on Monday and know that many families appreciated the 
extra day to celebrate together. We put a lot of thought into making the rest of the week in 
school as enjoyable as possible for our children, continuing the celebrations.

It was disappointing that so many families then took an extra day off on Tuesday. 
This absence is unathorised and many families will now face legal action. 
5 or more unauthorised absences in a year results in legal action.


	Slide 1
	Slide 2

